
From: XXXXXXXXX [mailto:XXXXXXX@googlemail.com] 

Sent: 04 July 2017 13:51 
To: Charlie Fletcher 

Subject: Objection 

Good afternoon 

Ref: Application for New Premises Licence for: Co-operative, Sparrowhawk Way, Jennett's 

Park, Bracknell 

I am writing to object against the above application. 

Jennett's Park is a housing estate.  The area surrounding the shop are houses, a community 

centre and a school.  The Co-operative's request to sell alcohol from the hours of 6am to 

11pm every day of the week is far to excessive given the area the shop is based in.  My home 

is at the side of the shops but directly opposite the turning into the parking area for the 

shop.  By allowing the sale of alcohol until 11pm this will cause increased traffic when we 

are sleeping.  Jennett's Park currently is a quiet and peaceful neighbourhood and by allowing 

this we will experience noise from cars, people entering and leaving the shops and the noise 

that creates.  Sound carries and more so at that time of night and this will disturb us.  I'm also 

concerned that by allowing the shops to open that late will encourage youths to congregate in 

that area thus causing noise not only for us but the houses and flats that are located in the area 

currently being built upon. 

Yours faithfully 

XXXXXXXXX 

X Falcon Way 

Jennett's Park 

Bracknell 

Berkshire 

RG12 XXX 

XXXXX XXXXX 
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